
Mobile MBRC Minutes Attachment D 
 
 
From: Momcilovic, Dragan [mailto:Dragan.Momcilovic@fda.hhs.gov]  
Sent: Friday, March 17, 2017 6:41 AM 
To: Lueders, Doug (MDA) <doug.lueders@state.mn.us> 
Cc: Edwards, David <David.Edwards@fda.hhs.gov>; 'Bowers, Ken' <Ken.Bowers@ks.gov> 
Subject: RE: Final MBRC Minutes for Mobile  
 
Hi Doug, 
 
Assuming that I am not missing something in your request, I concur that the wording of “Regulation 13” 
is correct and references the appropriate sections in 21 CFR 558. 
 
Please let me know if you need anything else. 
 
Dragan 
 
From: Lueders, Doug (MDA) [mailto:doug.lueders@state.mn.us]  
Sent: Thursday, March 16, 2017 4:18 PM 
To: Momcilovic, Dragan 
Cc: Edwards, David; 'Bowers, Ken' 
Subject: FW: Final MBRC Minutes for Mobile  

 
Dragan, 
You were identified in a motion at the MBRC meeting in Mobile as having the final word on two 
additions to the Model Bill concerning VFDs.  Please see the original wording in attachment A, and the 
final motion in the attached MBRC Minutes.  Your stamp of approval or requested changes to this 
wording is appreciated.  Please advise. 
 
Regards, 

 

Doug Lueders 

Commercial Feed Program Manager 
Food and Feed Safety Division 
Phone 651-248-4450 
doug.lueders@state.mn.us  
http://www.mda.state.mn.us/feed 
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